## STUDENT BULLETIN

NOVEMBER 26, 1985

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Tuesday Nov. 26-WOM Chapel Operation Turke Keith Kidwell

Wednesday Nov. 27-ASB Thanksgiving Chapel

Thursday Nov. 28-No Classes - Thanksgiving

Friday Nov. 29-No Classes - Vacation

Monday Dec. 2 -WOM Chapel - George Cassias

Tuesday Dec. 3 -ASB Chapel

CAFETERIA SCHEDULE: For Thanksgiving Holidays

Nov. 27 Dinner 4:30 -5:00pm Thanksgiving Day CLOSED

Nov. 29 Breakfast 7:45-8:30am Lunch 12:00-1:00pm Dinner 4:30-5:00pm

Nov. 30 Breakfast 7:45-8:30am Lunch 12:00-1:00pm Dinner 4:30-5:00pm

Dec. 1 Breakfast 7:45-8:30am Dinner 12:30-1:15pm

Dec. 2 Regular Schedule Happy Thanksgiving - Shipleys and Staff!! 

WINTER RETREAT - Married Students : Please contact ASAP Joe Overly, Firs # 14. Date: Dec. 13-15, Cost: \$30.00. Don't miss it !!!! Great chance to make new friends and get closer to the friends you have already made.

MSA LADIES FELLOWSHIP: November 26th tonight, C A N C E L L E D !! 

LOST: Men's Black Gloves. Adm. Building Friday afternoon. Dwayne French

NOTICE: From now on, students wishing to check out books in order to study for the CLEP exams will go to the library. These books which in the past have been in the Registrar's Office, will now be on three-day and/or 2-hour reserve at the library.

1985 - 86 SUMMER SCHOOL: 1 course per session! NO EXCEPTIONS

June 9-13, 1985 Session I - 7:30am-noon Period 1 L-103

Bib. 311 John (3) - Rev. Dennis Leggett

1:00 - 5:30 pm Period 2 F-7 Bib. 419 Johannine Letters

(2)-Dr. Braddy

June 16-20, 1985 Session II - 7:30am-noon Period 1 F-7

Theo 498 Special Topic in Theology Soteriology (3) -Dr. Pecota

NOTE: This does not duplicate any course we offer at NC.

1:00 - 5:30 pm Period 2 F-7

Bib. 408 Isaiah (3) -Rev.Darrell Hobson

A supply of material is available in the Registrar's Office for students interested in summer ministry in the National Parks. A representative will be on campus in early January to meet with those considering or interested.

THERE IS an opportunity for a student with keyboard ability to work with an experienced evangelist in a new work in the Mountlake Terrace area. For further information contact Evangelist Denny Strand, 823-9695 or (mail address: 7603 NE 140th Place, Bothell, WA. 98011

Married Students that would like to have some single students for Thanksgiving Dinner, please put message in Prof. Randolph's box. Make sure to include your name, phone, mailbox and how many (guys or girls)

SEMESTER TRANSITION - NOTHING TO WORRY ABOUT !! A number of questions have come up concerning the transition to the semester system next year. I want to assure each of you that this in NO way will adversely affect any present student !!!

Several statements of clarification may be helpful:

- 1. We will in no way allow you to be hindered by the conversion to the semester system.
- 2. You will have NO additional requirements.
- 3. Where courses have been changed, we will work with you to assure the best possible schedule.
- 4. Statistics show that the semester calendar we are going to is the most popular. Many colleges are switching to it.

It is the same principle as exchanging two nickles for one dime. The number of coins changed, but the value remains the same.

WATCH FOR BELL RINGERS!! This week. Could be breakfast, lunch or dinner. Prizes for the lucky winners! Help break the monotony!

Don't let the Flu get You! Flu Vaccine \$1.00, available at the Health Center. Monday through Thursday, Crowder Lobby. (Would cost you \$7.00 elsewhere).

BOOKSTORE NEWS: "P R E - I N V E N T O R Y S A L E " November 26 - December 3. IN-STORE SPECIALS. COME AND SAVE !!!

Interested in working at cafeteria Winter quarter? See Gloria at cafeteria.

I would like to thank the hardworking sophomores who worked long hours Saturday setting up for the Harvestime Social and who worked until 12:30 am cleaning up. Also Thanks to the Junior Class and Mark Aho for their help! People like you make things easier for all! Prof. Johnson

The 18th annual Evangelists Seminar will convene in Springfield on December 17-19 this year. The Assemblies of God Conference Center, 620 W Scott St. at 1 pm. Tuesday, the 17th. All Assemblies of God college students may attend the sessions WITHOUT cost, and seniors who are seriously planning to engage in evangelistic ministry following graduation are eligible for complimentary meals provided they are registered and attend all the sessions. Complimentary housing for December 17-18 is provided for seniors from schools outside Springfield. Each student who plans to attend is requested to complete an APPLICATION (copies available in the Dean of Students Office). Have it endorsed by the Dean and return it by Dec. 9. Applications should be addressed to: Evangelists Seminar, 1445 Boonville Ave. Springfield, MO. 65802. (Program sheet posted on Chapel board and Dickey Plaza board).

A new home missions church is starting in the Mountlake Terrace area and they're looking for a few good men and women to hand leaflets out about the church to homes in the area. It will take up your morning and afternoon Dec. 7. Sign up at Receptionist's Desk - Dwayne French